DATE: 11-26-2024

TO: DUVAL COUNTY EMPLOYEES
FROM:  DORA PAIZ - ADMINISTRATOR
SUBJECT: THANKSGIVING HOLIDAYS

All Employees should take notices that November 28, 2024 (Thursday) and

November 29, 2024 (Friday) will be Thanksgiving Holidays and we will be closed
those two days.

Duval County Offices will reopen on December 2, 2024 (Monday) as regular
business hours, Thank you and have a Happy Thanksgiving. Stay Safe,

“Dlow. +ap

Dora Paiz
Administrator
For Duval County Judge




